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I live in South Portland and I strongly encourage the Transportation Committee to 
vote "ought to pass" for LD 511. A trail of this kind would be an outdoors destination 
for generations to come. The benefits to our communities, including an influx of 
revenue from visitors and trail users, would be numerous. Our community's health 
would be improved, the environment protected, and it will provide a meaningful 
alternative for folks without access to more expensive means of transportation. Thank 
you for your consideration and please vote “ought to pass.”


